Committed to improving the lives of migrant farmworker children through advocacy, empathy, education, and civic engagement.



August 3, 2023

Dear Ms. Grace Wolpert:

On behalf of Harvesting Hope, Inc., I would like to extend a heartfelt thank you to the Community Police Relations Foundation for your sponsorship of \$1000 for our Migrant Back to School Distribution on July 29th. This yearly event provides families with basic necessities for their children, and sets the foundation for a successful school year for migrant students. Your kind and generous donation brought much needed resources and smiles to the migrant community! Over 700 children and families were given, bookbags, school supplies, uniforms, shoes, socks, belts, hair accessories, hygiene items, Walmart gift cards, Farm Share non-perishable food, a hot meal from Tiagos Tacos, a voucher for a free large pizza from Papa Johns, and ice cream for all attendees.

The success of the Back to School Event is a testament of the collective efforts of this community. Thank you for harvesting a hope for a better future for our migrant students. Your vigilance and unwavering support of our migrant farmworker community will be felt for generations to come. We look forward to our continued partnership and collaboration for the benefit of migrant children and families. Please click on the QR Code below for video highlights of the event.

For your records, our 501(c)(3) Tax ID number is 81-3912121.



Sincerely,

Rachel Salinas Bueno

1 cel 5. Brev

President



(305) 970-6681

